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FRIDAY WAS PASTA DAY

Today was Pasta day! Please give us
feedback on your lunch! This is what
Blundell enjoyed today:

81.Beef marinara pastas

2Q Cheese pastas

32 Creamy chicken pasta

4 Greek pastas

pay by credit card before the deadline.

NEXT HOT LUNCH OPENS SOON
Our website opens soon for the next set of
Hot Lunches! Please get your orders in and
t This allows our volunteers enough time to
% Welcome to organize the orders, sort out labels, deal
Mrdpelomd @z e with the restaurants, and process money.
Brunbent BOBCAT SPIRIT WEAR

Some families asked for Spirit Wear and we
are working on it! We will let you know how
to order T-shirts, hoodies, and Blundell
Bobcat clothing when they're ready. Look
for our announcements in this newsletter!

Thank you to everyone who attended
Friday's PAC Meeting!

NEXT PAC MEETING IS: Friday, November 17
at IPM in the library (following hot lunch) M
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Way to go Bobcats and families
We reached Terry’s goal of at least $1 per student at
Blundell. This is amazing. We should all be so proud of
what we have accomplished!



BECOMEHOMESTAY at the
RICHMOND SCHOOLDISTRICT

Be a host for an international student for a month, semester or
year. Richmond International Education (RIE) Homestay Program
Is looking for local families to offer a welcoming home.

Contact us to find out more about this enriching opportunity.

study@sd38.hc.ca 604-668-6217

RICHMOND
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_ ENRIGHL® n g
Fat

Recently, the provincial government announced a new Feeding Futures
School Program Fund, desighed to assist schools in the development and
enhancement of school meal programs and other nutritional supports for

students. If you would like to request support for your child at school, please
reach out to Ms Schulz ( Ischulz@sd38.bc.ca). We are gathering information
and looking to provide ongoing support wherever possible. Implementation

plans are underway, and we want to ensure families are aware, and as always,

able to reach out if they require support. All requests will be treated with

dignity and your privacy will be respected. We want to work with families to

ensure that your children have everything they need in order to be successful

at school. Please do not hesitate to reach out if we can help.



